
Dear Friends and Neighbors,

As we, Friends of St. Patrick prepare for our 67th annual St. Patrick’s Day Parade, we 
once again look to our local businesses, organizations and residents to assist us in 
covering the parade’s operating expenses.

The formula for a successful parade is hard working volunteers supported by their 
surrounding communities. Every year Friends of St. Patrick is committed to bringing 
you the best parade possible and with your help, 2017 will be no different. Your 
donation goes directly to the overhead of the parade and because we are a 501c3 
organization, your donation is tax deductible.

We greatly appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you at our upcoming 
events:

Cocktail Party Sunday, March 5, 2017
67th Annual St. Patrick’s Day Parade Sunday March 12, 2017
Visit Our Website for details: www.FriendsOfStPatrick.org

John Barchi
President

Name:_____________________________________________________________

Business Name:_____________________________________________________

Phone#:___________________________________________________________

Email:_____________________________________________________________

Donation Amount:___________________________________________________

Please make checks payable to: Friends of St. Patrick

Mail To: P.O. Box 5540, Rocky Point, NY 11778

TEAR OFF & Send with Check


